
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

 

 
 
The Town of Victoria is seeking requests from qualified businesses for quotes to remove and 
replace shingles on the Victoria Recreation Building, Marsh Road and Lagoon Building located in 
Town’s Wastewater System Area in Victoria as described. 
 
SCOPE OF WORK: 

• Inspect both buildings for required roof repairs. 

• Inspect eaves and trim for possible repair or replacement. 

• Remove & properly dispose of all existing shingles and other shingle related materials. 

• Complete any necessary repairs on each roof as required. 

• Supply/Install new 30-Year Shingles & any other required/related materials to complete 
scope of work on both buildings. 

• Cleanup & properly dispose of any debris and materials from scope of work. 
 
Deadline to submit proposals:  12: Noon June 30, 2022 

Proposals must be clearly marked:   
“Town of Victoria Shingle Removal/Replacement of Two Town Bldgs” 

Submit to the following address:         Town Clerk Manager 
Town of Victoria 

P. O. Box 130 
271 Main Highway 

Victoria, Newfoundland 
A0A 4G0 

Phone: 596-3783 
Shelly@townofvictoria.ca  or  townofvictoria@nf.aibn.com 

Please Note: The Town of Victoria does not bind itself to accept the lowest or any tender. 

 
 

 
 


